
Scrap Serco! 

Give the cash to the NHS and local public health teams 

Serco, a private company run by the brother of a former Conservative MP, has been 

awarded contracts worth billions of pounds to run the official test and trace system. 

Serco’s contact tracing contract ends on 17th May, and, given the two-week notice 

period, the Government will decide by 3rd May whether to renew it. 

This privatised test and trace system has failed, and Serco’s contract must not be 

renewed. Instead, the money must be given to local public health teams and the NHS. 

They would do a much better job. 

The vaccination programme needs to be backed up by an effective test and trace 

system, run by properly appointed, qualified public servants, who are accountable to 

the public and whose main aim is to protect us, not to make a profit. 

The Government has allocated an eye-watering £37 billion of our money to testing 

and tracing over two years. From now on, this must go to the public sector and the 

NHS, not to private companies. 

 

Don’t let them get away with this! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Write to your MP and your local council. Templates available here: 

zerocovid.uk/scrap-serco-27-april  

Tweet your support: #ScrapSerco                              www.zerocovid.uk 
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